Yamamoto, Julie R.

From: Julie Yamamoto <pennycreek@everettsd.org>

Sent: Friday, May 7, 2021 4:00 PM

To: Penny Creek Elementary Recipients **Subject:** PCE Friday 05/07/2021 Message

Dear Penny Creek Families,

As we approach the end of this school year, we are beginning to plan for next year and how best to meet the needs of all students. A significant piece of planning for next year is determining student enrollment at Penny Creek as accurately as possible. Doing so will enable us to place teachers and instructional support components in areas of greatest need.

In order to assist us in this planning, please select the below link to fill out a form **by Monday, May 17** for EACH of your student(s) at Penny Creek:

Penny Creek Verification of Enrollment for 2021-2022 School Year

Enrollment for kindergarten next year is also open! Click <u>HERE</u> to enroll online for kindergarten at any time. Please spread the word among neighbors and friends so that each child eligible for kindergarten may receive service next year. Again, this will help us in determining instructional need at the kindergarten level.

Thank you for your consideration and continued support of Penny Creek Elementary.

If you have any questions, please reach out to our office by email at pennycreek@everettsd.org

Upcoming Dates of Events:

- May Materials Pick Up
 - Wednesday, May 12 from 8:30 a.m. 4:00 p.m.
- PTA Spring Scholastic Book Fair
 - Wednesday, May 19 from 10:30 a.m. 6:00 p.m.

Lastly, as a reminder, student attendance is tracked by attending zoom meetings with your teacher and by Canvas activity. Please go through the Canvas portal to open the zoom link and/or web link for work assigned by your student's teacher.

- It is important for students to get to their zoom meeting, tasks and assignment links by going through the Canvas page.
- By using a bookmarked or saved page/link, it does not create the Canvas log in required for attendance.
- The best practice is to close all windows out at the end of the day and power down the Chromebook.

Student's should begin each day by logging on to their Canvas page. They can navigate to other pages from there.

Thank you! Have a wonderful weekend! Penny Creek Elementary

PCE Webpage: https://www.everettsd.org/pennycreekes

Please follow us on Twitter: https://twitter.com/PennyCreek ES

Reserve Library books for pick up on Wednesdays from 4:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m: https://www.everettsd.org/domain/1910 Henry M. Jackson Key Club Members book read alouds: https://www.everettsd.org/Page/38653

You are receiving this email because of your relationship with Penny Creek Elementary. If you wish to stop receiving email updates sent through the Blackboard service, please <u>unsubscribe</u>.

Penny Creek Elementary | 4117 132nd Street SE, Everett, WA 98208 | 425-385-7200